
General Education Committee Meeting 
January 10, 2024 

 
Attending: Mark Landry, David Beriss, Steven Shalit, Janet Barnwell Smith 
 
Agenda: 
 
Discussion around loading VALUE rubrics into Canvas. 
 
There was a review of the materials sent by the Center for Teaching Innovation around using the Canvas 
LMS to evaluate and store, and review data related to general education SLO assessment collection. 
 
Questions for Meredith:  

Will students be notified when faculty do this process? 
Can faculty do a course copy with this process? 
Will Meredith run a training session? 
Can others look at data across sections (e.g., can the chair of math consolidate the data across 
all sections of the course? 
Is it possible to create a training course in Canvas Commons? 

 
There was also discussion about developing a way for instructors (particularly adjuncts) to import course 
modules and the syllabus into their own section of the course. 
 
Kara will be invited to the next general education meeting to discuss the transition to WorkDay student. 
 
 
 
 


